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IT'S THE LAST DAY OF 2013! 

HAVE YOU MADE YOUR TAX-
DEDUCTIBLE DONATION?
BE THE STAR YOU ARE!® REQUESTS YOUR DOLLARS!

Every year since the non profit top-
rated awards was begun, Be the Star
You Are!® has been honored as a
TOP-RATED charity by Great Non
Profits and GuideStar. You still have
a chance to lower your tax bill while
making a difference in the lives of
others by contributing before the
clock strikes midnight. This month
alone, Be the Star You Are!® has
donated more than 2000 new books
to individuals in need. Help Be the
Star You Are!® continue its mission
to increase literacy and improve positive media messages. For
information on our numerous charitable programs visit
http://www.btsya.com/programs.html

DONATE NOW!

"To be a leader, you must be a reader.
Read, lead, succeed!" 

Our gratitude for your
donations.



Wishing you a healthy,
happy, prosperous
2014!

THANK YOU! 
THANK YOU!
THANK YOU!

Be the Star You Are!® 501 c3
PO Box 376
Moraga, Ca. 94556
http://www.BetheStarYouAre.org
http://www.BTSYA.org
925-376-7126

Make a donation then pop the bubbly!
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